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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and support for our family. It is with great joy that we annouce the 
birth of our twin babies, Caelyn Jade and Carson Wade. They were born on Friday, August 31, 2018. 
Caelyn weighed 6lb 2oz and Carson weighed 7lb 11oz. Beverly and the babies are doing well. We praise 
the Lord and thank Him for allowing us to be parents to two more children. His grace has been abundant 
to us through the course of the pregnancy, labor and delivery. To God be the glory! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Over the next several months we will be applying for passports and visas. Please pray that these would be 
processed in a timely manner and that a clear road would be paved for us to enter Sweden. By God's grace, 
there is a core group of believers there ready to form a church. It is with these dear Christians that we intend 
on partnering and working together to reach out to the community and proclaim the gospel of Jesus Christ. 
Please pray for them as they prepare the necessary legal requirements for a church. We have to have a 
legitimate sponsor (ie., a recognized church entity) to enter Sweden, so it is critical that this process is 
not hindered. From what we can tell, there is no reason why the status should not be granted and our 
sponsorships approved. Nevertheless, your prayers for this are appreciated.  
 
Between now and our departure for Scandinavia, we will be adjusting to life as a family of six, getting a 
head start on learning the Swedish language, and serving in our local ministry as best we can, as often as 
we can. Please pray with us that the Lord would use our family to be a blessing to others as so many have 
been a blessing to us, and that God would be glorified through it all.  
 
With love and thanks,  
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn, Carson 
 
 
 

An astounding 480 days of paid 
parental leave are reserved for 
Swedish parents, 60 of which are 
available to the father. 

July/August 2018

Miss an update? View all of our prayer letters online at www.viajesus.org/updates


